
I urge a NO vote on this bill. 
  
There is plenty of credible evidence against man-made global warming, if you bother to seek information 
on the topic in a fair-minded  manner.  There is NOT a reason to totally disrupt our economic system for 
this reason.  
  
For the progressives in power in Salem, it is, as it has always been, an excuse for government to control 
private business and receive HUGE tax windfalls from it.  Government grows.  Private industry is 
inhibited.  People keep less of their own money.  Personal freedom in reduced.  All for no valid reason! 
  
This is TERRIBLE for Oregon. 
  
Please vote NO. 
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